











15[™] June 2022

Dear Parents / Guardians,

BIKEABILITY – FOR YEARS 5 & 6 CHILDREN

We have been given the opportunity for children in Yrs 5 & 6 to take part in Bikeability.

This is a government approved cycle training scheme for the 21st century designed to give the next generation of cyclists the skills and confidence to ride their bikes on today's roads. Cycling is healthy and fun but it's necessary to learn how to do it safely. There is information attached for you to read.

The dates will be 30th June and 1st July 2022 for group 1 and 8th July and 15th July for group 2.

The children will be out of class for the full days depending upon which group they are allocated.

There are 12 places for each group (24 children in total over both classes) and children must have a cycle and cycle helmet in school on the days to take part.

Attached is a permission form if you would like your child to take part. This needs to be completed in full and <u>returned to school no later than 9.00 on Friday 17th June 2022</u>. In the event we are over-subscribed for this names will be drawn from a hat.

Permissions to be returned to the school office.

Each child will bring home a consent form and the further information this afternoon but we are sending this to you in advance. We hope children are interested in this and they will learn cycle skills which will support them and keep them safe in the future.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs P. Bird







School Support Manager